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March 7, 2022 
 
 
 
Bob Fadock 
Kinsmen Club Sault Ste Marie 
169 Princeton Drive 
Sault Ste. Marie, ON 
P6B 6H4 
 
Subject: Confirmation – Crystal Creek Simplified Water Management Plan 
Implementation Report Deemed Complete 
 
Dear Bob Fadock, 
 
Thank you for submitting the required implementation report for the Crystal Creek 
Simplified Water Management Plan to the Sault Ste. Marie District office.   
Upon review for completeness by the Ministry, the implementation report has been 
determined to be complete, in accordance with the requirements specified by the 
Ministry’s Maintaining Water Management Plans Technical Bulletin, 2016. 
The implementation report should now be posted for public viewing.  Please inform us 
of when this has been completed and the location(s) where the Report is available. 
If you have any questions please contact Lisa Keable, Acting Resource Management 
Supervisor at 705-465-6263 or at lisa.keable@ontario.ca.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
A/Resource Management Supervisor 
 
 
c. Larry Ferguson, A/Land Use Planning Supervisor, NER, MNDMNRF 
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